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Good Afternoon Joe Walker Families, 

This is Steve Wood, Principal of Joe Walker, with an important announcement regarding our school schedule for the next 

two weeks. Monday, August 31st is a minimum day with students reporting to ALL classes in a shortened format. Due to 

this change in our school schedule, Joe Walker staff and students will follow the block schedule Tuesday through Friday, 

instead of Monday through Thursday. Therefore, students will attend their EVEN classes, period 2, 6, Advisory, and 8 as 

normal on Tuesday and Thursday, and the ODD classes will be provided on Wednesday and Friday for periods 1, 3, 

Advisory, and 7. Please refer to the new bell schedules attached to the email accompanying this dialer message, posted 

in your child’s Google Classroom, and found on the Joe Walker home page. This same block day schedule will apply to 

the week of September 7 – 11 since there is no school on September 7 for Labor Day. Have a great weekend.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Wood 

Principal 


